
We are approaching the Summer Solstice which marks the “longest 

day” of the year on June 20th (the most hours of daylight).  It is also 

the period of time that children look forward to, and financially   

challenged families dread.  The school year will be a memory as well 

as school breakfast and lunch programs which feed food insecure 

children.  These families budgets face a larger strain than other 

times of year since they must worry about feeding their families 

more meals, as well as juggling working with child care duties.   

Included in this newsletter is a survey by Urban Institute that high-

lights the issues they face.  People are still paying more than 20% 

than the beginning of the pandemic for groceries.  Since it is the 3rd 

highest expense behind housing and transportation, this is a very 

worrying statistic! 

During this period of stubbornly high food inflation, as well as a lack 

of affordable housing options, many families have resorted to taking 

on more debt and utilizing food pantries more than ever.  This                  

number will rise even further this summer. 

I am so thankful for all the support we have from our donors,                       

volunteers and staff to meet this need.  I am sure                                        

we will rise to the challenges together! 

Stay Safe and God Bless! 
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Hours of Operation:                                                  

Mon/Wed/Thurs/Friday & 2nd/3rd/4th Saturday                           

9 am—12 pm 

 

 

We are now open 3 Saturdays a month for 

CPO food distribution.  

 CPO is open from 9 am—12pm: 

2nd Saturday 

3rd Saturday 

4th Saturday 

We will be open 1st and 5th Saturdays later 

in 2024.   

 

Looking to volunteer please contact Darcy , 

CPO Volunteer Coordinator  at                        

919-847-1466 (call or text) or 

CPOvol.Coordinator@ccharitiesdor.org  

(email) for more details! 

Reminder that CPO is Closed on                                 

Thursday July 4th  for the holiday. 
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Volunteers Needed for CPO’s   

“CPO Samaritans” Home Delivery   

To better serve our neighbors in need, CPO has 

been piloting a home delivery program for those 

who are homebound or lack transportation. Due to 

demand /need, this program is starting to grow, 

and more volunteers are needed.  We are in need 

of assemblers and drivers.  The home deliveries are 

made on Wednesdays and Thursdays leaving CPO 

around 10am.  Assemblers would be responsible 

for putting together the orders for the drivers to 

deliver. 

 If you, a friend, or family member has a couple of 

hours a week and are interested in becoming a 

home delivery volunteer, please contact Susan 

Hicks at susan.hicks@ccharitiesdor.org.  

CPO is still in DESPERATE need of             

toddler (2T-6T) clothing to provide to 

our clients and we need your help!                  

Currently, our racks and bins are not 

full and new families are coming to 

CPO daily.  We need more clothing to 

help families who are in need with 

young children. 

Ways you can help source TODDLER 

(2T-6T) clothing: 

• Share with us the clothes your children 
and grandchildren have outgrown 

• Encourage donations from Schools/
Church groups and Business drives  

• Donate from sales — buy 1 for a 
child / buy 1 for CPO 

• Make a request on Neighborhood, 
Social or Facebook Groups 

 

CPO has seen a sharp rise in clients that 

exceeds Catholic Charities average of 30% 

increase across all 5 food pantries that 

serve the diocese! 

mailto:susan.hicks@ccharitiesdor.org
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